
 

 

 

 
Wednesday 23 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Update 
 
I hope that you and your families are well at this time. It has been great to receive students back 
into school, they have adapted well to the new measures we have implemented. 
 
I write to update you on a number of matters: 
 
Home learning 
 
We are in the process of uploading resources so that if your child has to self isolate they can access 
learning from home via Google Classroom. Wherever possible, these resources will follow the 
programmes of study your child would have been taught if they were present in lessons. We are 
planning for these resources to be available across the curriculum for all year groups from Monday 
5 October, after which we shall post work on a weekly basis.  

Code of Conduct for students using online live tuition 

In the event of a full year group having to self isolate, we would wish to provide some online live 
tuition via Google Classroom and in order to do this we require parental consent. Thank you to 
those parents who already gave consent to the Code of Conduct during the Summer Term. If you 
have not done so, please read and provide your consent to the Code of Conduct here 
 
Attendance 
 
Please find attached a flow chart which provides some guidance for you when making decisions 
about your child should they feel unwell. Please make every effort to support your child’s 
attendance to school.  
 
Half day - Thursday 1 October 
 
Please note that school will close to students at 12.30pm on this day in advance of our Virtual 
Open Evening. Lunch will be provided for those students who are eligible for Free School Meals.  
The afternoon will be used for staff training purposes. 
 
I will write again to you shortly to provide further updates. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Eastaugh 
Principal 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1u6_vy3atfru9gBmk606cwN6hQ3iChtYdemmPZslw6WA/edit

